
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free  800-727-9170 

November 8, 2023 

Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: Petition of Avista Corporation for an Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting for Costs 

Related to the November 2023 Williams Northwest Pipeline Outage. 

Dear Ms. Hunter, 

Enclosed for electronic filing with the Commission is Avista’s Petition for an Order Authorizing 

Deferred Accounting for Costs Related to the November 2023 Williams Northwest Pipeline Outage. 

Please direct any question regarding this filing to me at (509) 495-8620 or 

pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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